
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
HALLOWEEN! 

 

Children can come into School on Thursday 22nd October in 
their Halloween costumes or their own clothes – we are more than happy 
for the children to wear their Halloween costumes however, they MUST 
NOT bring into school, face masks – or any accessories i.e bags, witches 
broomsticks, wands etc. Children are more than welcome to wear face 

paint as they cannot wear a face mask.   

A small packet of sweets (Haribo) and juice will be provided 
(please let the office know if an alternative is required due to dietary 
restrictions).  Donations to the school fund will go towards fundraising 

for e-books, please donate at SCOpay.com.  

We very much want the children to be able to enjoy Halloween, but we also 
need to ensure everyone in school continues to be safe. If you have any 
questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact the School Office. 

Thank you for your support, Mrs Hackfath      

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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